INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR						
		PRE-I	MIDTERM REVISION PAPER (2025-2026)			
NAME:				DATE:		
CLASS: V	SEC:	ROLL NO:	SUBJECT: ENGLISH			

## **General Instructions:**

This paper consists of FOUR sections.

- \* Section A Reading Comprehension
- \* Section B Language Structure
- \* Section C Prose
- \* Section D Creative Writing

## **SECTION A - READING COMPREHENSION**

Read the passage given below carefully and answer the questions that follow.

## **Puppy vs. Adult Dog: Making the Right Choice**

Many people who are looking to get a pet dog get a puppy. There are many reasons why people get puppies. After all, puppies are cute, friendly, and playful. But even though puppies make good pets, there are good reasons why you should consider getting an adult dog instead. When you get a puppy, you have to teach it how to behave. You have to make sure that the puppy is housebroken so that it does not go to the bathroom inside the house. You have to teach the puppy not to jump up on your guests or chew on your shoes. You have to train the puppy to walk on a leash. This is a lot of work.

On the other hand, when you get an adult dog, there is a good chance that it will already know how to do all of the previously mentioned things. Many adult dogs have already been housebroken. Many adult dogs will not jump on or chew things that you do not want them to jump on or chew. Many adult dogs will be able to walk on a leash without pulling you to the other side of the street.

Puppies also have a lot of energy and want to play all the time. This can be fun, but you might not want to play as much as your puppy does. Puppies will not always sleep through the night or let you relax as you watch television. On the other hand, most adult dogs will wait for you to play. What is more, they will sleep when you are sleeping and are happy to watch television on the couch right beside you.

There is one last reason why you should get an adult dog instead of a puppy. When most people go to the pound to get a dog, they get a puppy. This means that many adult dogs spend a lot of time in the pound, and some never find good homes. So, if you are looking to get a dog as a pet, you should think about getting an adult dog. They are good pets who need good homes.

1.	Why do many people prefer to get a puppy?					
	<ul><li>a) Puppies are easier to train</li><li>c) Puppies are cute, friendly, and playful</li></ul>	<ul><li>b) Puppies are already housebroken</li><li>d) Puppies don't need much attention</li></ul>				
2.	What is one advantage of getting an adult dog?					
	<ul><li>a) They already know how to behave.</li><li>c) They need to be housebroken.</li></ul>	<ul><li>b) They are more playful than puppies.</li><li>d) They never sleep.</li></ul>				
3.	Find the words from the passage which mean:					
	a) a place where homeless animals are kept and cared for					
	b) well-trained not to go to the bathroom inside the house					
4.	How can adult dogs make your life easier compared to puppies?					
5.	Would you prefer a puppy or an adult dog? Give a reason for your choice.					
	SECTION B – LANGUAGE STRUCTURE					
I.	Reframe the following sentences using	Apostrophes to show possession.				
1.	The appointment of the doctor was not avai	lable.				
2.	The keys of Mr. Smith are on the kitchen co	unter.				
3.	The cabins of the workers were cleaned and	repaired.				

4. The dreams of the players came true after the victory.
5. The shoes of the boy were muddy after the game.
II. Complete the following sentences using apostrophes to show possession.
1. The roar of the lion echoed through the jungle.
2. The umbrellas of the tourists were left outside the museum.
3. Have you visited the house belonging to Mr. Thomas?
4. The stories of the authors were published in the magazine.
5. The notes of the student were very organised.
<ul> <li>III. Observe the pictures and write possessive phrases using an Apostrophe to show possession.</li> <li>a)</li> </ul>
b)
IV. Identify the kinds of sentences.
1. The baby is sleeping peacefully in the crib.
2. I can't believe my eyes!
3. Can you help me solve this puzzle?

4. Close the window before it starts raining.						
5. What a breathtaking view this is!						
V. Observe the pictures and frame a sentence as per the kind mentioned.						
a)	Declarative Sentence:					
b)						
	SECTION	C – PROSE				
I. Complete the fo the clue given.	P					
1. The garden is boundaries)	The garden is by a white fence. (surrounded or enclosed by boundaries)					
2. She	the milk to	make butter.(stirred or moved quickly)				
3. The stars	when	the sun comes up. (disappear)				
4. The children were after winning the game. ( feeling happy about something)						
II. Circle the correctly spelt words.						
1. persuaded	peursuaded	persuaided				
2. excetement	excitement	excitiment				
3. interupted	interrupted	interuppted				
4. sleping	slippeing	slipping				
5. dicsontant	discontant	discontent				
III. Frame sentences using the following words.						
1. impossible						
2. churlish						

3.	slumber
<b>V.</b>	Answer the following questions in one or two sentences.
L.	Why was Chuskit not able to attend school?
) <u> </u>	Why did Abdul visit Chuskit's house?
} <u>.</u>	Why does the poet use rhetorical questions throughout the poem?
<b>/</b> .	Answer the following question in three or four sentences.
	What did Aba-ley bring for Chuskit that made everyone happy? How did Ama-ley react to it?

	You can stitch better than any of them. And you draw very well."
a. 	Who is the speaker of the above lines, and who does 'you' refer to?
b.	What did the speaker often bring for her?
	This day is almost over, and its toiling time is through." What does 'toiling time' refer to in the above line?
	SECTION D – CREATIVE WRITING
Wr	ite an informal letter on any one of the topics given below.
	te an informal letter on any one of the topics given below:
you	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter to friend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.
you gue You to y	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter to friend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.  or
you gue You to y	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter to refriend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.  or are Karan / Neha living in House No. 32, Model Town, Mumbai – 141002. Write a letter tour cousin sharing your experience of a school picnic. Describe the place, games you
you gue You to y	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter to the refriend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.  or are Karan / Neha living in House No. 32, Model Town, Mumbai – 141002. Write a letter tour cousin sharing your experience of a school picnic. Describe the place, games you
you gue You to y	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter to the refriend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.  or are Karan / Neha living in House No. 32, Model Town, Mumbai – 141002. Write a letter tour cousin sharing your experience of a school picnic. Describe the place, games you
you gue You to y	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter to the refriend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.  or are Karan / Neha living in House No. 32, Model Town, Mumbai – 141002. Write a letter tour cousin sharing your experience of a school picnic. Describe the place, games you
you gue You to y	are Ravi / Neena living in Flat 21, Rainbow Residency, Delhi – 582020. Write a letter of the refriend describing how you celebrated your birthday. Talk about the decorations, food sts, games, and your favourite part of the celebration.  or are Karan / Neha living in House No. 32, Model Town, Mumbai – 141002. Write a letter our cousin sharing your experience of a school picnic. Describe the place, games you

	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
- <del></del>	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
- <del></del>	<del> </del>
	<del>-</del>
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·